
DISCOVER Learning Journeys 2024 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

1. What are the dates for the learning journeys? 
The learning journeys will take place from April to May and a second run will take place between July to 
September 2024. The dates available for each of the learning journeys can be found in the programme 
guide and on the registration form (Dates after May will be shared on a later date). Please note that 
availability is on a first-come-first-served basis. 
 

2. How can I register for IMDA’s DISCOVER learning journeys 2024? 
To sign up, please complete the registration form available here. 
 

3. How will I know if I have successfully booked the learning journey? 
The application process is as follows: 

 
 

4. If I have signed up for a session in April 2024, can I sign up for another session in July 2024? 
Yes, you can. However, priority will be given to schools that have not participated in the DISCOVER learning 
journeys. 
 

5. Will transportation to the learning journey venue be provided? 
No, transportation to the learning journey venue will not be provided. Please make your own 
arrangements for transportation. 
 

6. Will RAMS be provided for the learning journey? 
No, schools are required to prepare their own Risk Assessment Methods Statements based on the learning 
journey outline which will be shared in our follow-up email. 
 

7. Will photographs and videos be taken during the learning journey? 
Yes, photographs and videos will be taken for IMDA’s marketing purposes. 

 

https://go.gov.sg/discoverprogrammeguide2024apr
https://go.gov.sg/discoverprogrammeguide2024apr
https://go.gov.sg/discover2024reg

